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The Business Administration Department’s Business Administration Forum 

(BAF) was inaugurated on 10th September, 2022 in Y.D. Hall, Loyola College. 

The session started with a prayer song and Tamil Thai Vazhthu. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Welcome Address was given by Dr. I. Eucharista Fatima Mary, Coordinator 

of the department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Mr. Divyansh Jain, Joint Cultural Secretary, introduced the distinguished Chief 

Guest, Ms. Hema Rukmani, Film Producer, CEO THENANDAL 

ENTERTAINMENT and Director of THENANDAL STUDIOS LIMITED.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Hema Rukmani was felicitated with a memento by Dr. V. Arockia Jerold, 

President of BAF. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mr. K. Aditya, Department Secretary, presented the department's plan of action 

for the academic year 2022-2023 with the sole goal of improving the department's 

prospects by setting up new and attainable goals, improving communication 

within the forum members and winning as many laurels and accolades as possible 

for the department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Ms. Hema Rukmani congratulated all the forum members and shared her 

experience in the Film Industry in the course of her address to the gathering. She 

strongly believed that we have to do what we love to do and turn our passion into 

a profession. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The chief guest then presented badges to the forum members in the gracious 

presence of Dr. V. Arockia Jerold, President of BAF; Dr. N. C. Martin, Vice 

President of BAF and Dr. I. Eucharista Fatima Mary, Coordinator of Business 

Administration department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Dr. V. Arockia Jerold, Business Administration Forum President administered 

the oath to the office-bearers, who promised to carry out the duties and 

responsibilities as part of the forum activities with diligence and integrity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of the event, we thanked Ms. Hema Rukmani for her valuable time 

and for enlightening the participants. We also extended our gratitude to Dr. I 

Eucharista Fatima Mary (Coordinator of the department), Dr. V Arockia Jerold 

(President, BAF), Dr. N.C. Martin (Vice President, BAF) and all the faculty of 

the Business Administration department for their able support and coordination 

in making the inauguration a grand success.  



The inaugural session came to a fine close with the singing of the National 

Anthem. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  


